
 

Knights of Columbus 

Father Martin Kennedy Council 5447 

P.O. Box 443 

Lander, WY 82520 

 
 
 

Dear Fellow Knights of Columbus Councils, 

 

The Convention will be hosted by Father Martin Kennedy Council 5447, celebrating the 62nd  Anniversary 
on Friday, April 25, Saturday, April 26, and Sunday, April 27, 2025. The Council is compiling the convention 
booklet to assist the delegates and attendees with the location of events. 

 

We would like to invite you to purchase an ad in the booklet for your council or for any Knights wishing to 
advertise their business! 
 

• Full page Black and White - 5 ½ x 8 ½ inches - $50.00 

• Full page Color - 5 ½ x 8 ½ inches - $75.00 

• Half page Black and White - 5 ½ x 4 ¼ inches - $25.00 

• Half page Color 5 ½ x 4 ¼ inches - $50.00 

 

Please make your check payable to Father Martin Kennedy Council 5447 and mail it to PO. Box 443, Lander, 
WY 82520. 

 

We ask that ads are in print-ready format (i.e., JPG, PDF, etc.) and sent to Joseph Susanka, Convention 
Booklet Chair, at joseph.susanka@gmail.com no later than Tuesday, April 1. If you need additional 
information, please contact Joseph by email or phone at 307.349.6150. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, and I look forward to presenting the booklet to you with your ad once 
the booklets are printed. 
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